Douglas K. Gipson
N rVice Presidesd. Ny

10CFR50.73

May 8, 1997
NRC-97-0052

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) Detroit Edison Letter to NRC, NRC-97-0021. “Licensee Fvent
Report (LER) 97-003,” dated April 2, 1997

Subject:

Pursuant to 10CFRS50.73, Detroit Edison is submitting the enclosed LER

No. 97-003, Revision 1 documenting a condition outside the design basis related
to the Emergency Equipment Cooling Water System (EECWS) containment
isolation function and the subsequent identification of several bypass leakage
paths which were not previously recognized.

The diverse power modification of the EECWS primary containment penetrations

identified as a commitment in the original submittal of this LER has been
completed. There are no new commitments made in this LER.

If you have any questions, please contact Andrew V. Antrassian, Compliance / / /

Engineer, at (313) 586-1856.
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Sincerely,
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ce: A.B. Bc'éch)
G. A. Harris

M. J. Jordan ‘
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Region 11
M. V. Yudasz. Jr.
Wayne County Emergency Management Division



